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FOR RELEASE 
Helix Water District locks in stable prices for renewable energy 
 
Helix Water District recently renewed its electricity-purchasing contract with San Diego-based Calpine 
Energy Solutions, a company that sells electricity but relies on utilities like SDG&E, Edison and PG&E to 
deliver it. Helix has worked with Calpine since 2007 to manage the district’s energy costs and its move to 
renewable resources.  
 
Helix negotiates contracts with Calpine that allow the district to lock in the price it pays for electricity. 
This limits the district’s exposure to events that cause energy costs to increase, like reduced hydropower 
production due to the drought, and higher natural gas prices due to the war in Ukraine.  
 
Calpine has also secured the renewable energy supply Helix needs through 2030. Calpine sources 
renewable energy from a portfolio of developers, including a new solar power facility in Riverside 
County. This will protect Helix and its customers over the next eight years, as market prices respond to 
increased demand and competition for renewable energy. 
 
“For the last several years we’ve seen double-digit savings as high as 18% on electricity,” said Helix 
Assistant General Manager Brian Olney. “This year, with all that’s going on in the world and the market, 
we are doing very well for our customers.” 
 
“We want stable prices for electricity because that helps stabilize water rates for our customers,” said 
Helix Board President Kathleen Coates Hedberg. “And we want the district to do its part to meet 
statewide goals for the use of electricity from renewable resources.” 
 
Energy Efficiency 
 
Helix also reduces costs by improving energy efficiency. In 2011, the district installed solar panels on its 
operations center in El Cajon that generate 90-100% of the facility’s electricity. In 2012, they retained 
DHK Engineers to perform an energy audit of all of the district’s facilities and operations.  
 
“Implementing the recommendations from the audit reduced our annual energy use by 11%,” Olney 
said. 
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The next step at Helix is transitioning into electric vehicles. The district began the transition in 2019, with 
a grant from SDG&E to install electric vehicle charging stations, and rebates from the State of California 
on six Toyota Prius.   
 
“This year,” said Helix Operations Director Kevin Miller, “we are testing Ford’s new electric pickups. We 
like to see companies move in this direction, because when they take a step forward, Helix Water 
District takes a step forward.” 
 
#  #  # 
 
Helix Water District is a local government agency that provides water treatment for much of San Diego’s 
east county suburbs, and water distribution for 277,000 people in the cities of La Mesa, Lemon Grove and 
El Cajon, the Spring Valley community and other unincorporated areas of the county.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


